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26th May

Sir

In connection with previous

eorrecprsence respecting the

proposed construction of roads

bridges and culberts on the

Saugeen Reserve, I now enclose

Johhns and specifications of two

portious of road to be built on

The Reserve which were through

an errreight, not forwarded as

requested by you in your letter

of the 17th April East.

Thise Plans and

spirtfications should be

returned.

James Allen Esq.

Indian Agent

Sanlorr, Ot.
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